
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have booked a visit, for the Year 5 children to the West Midland Safari Park; voted the most 

popular tourist attraction in the West Midlands. 

 

The trip is arranged for Thursday 30th June 2022, we will be leaving school at 9:15am. aiming 

to arrive for when it opens at 10:00am. giving us as much time as possible at the Safari Park. We 

anticipate, depending on traffic, that we will be back at school for 6:00pm. Children can wear their 

own clothes appropriate to the activities (no jeans) suitable footwear, a waterproof coat, sun 

cream and hat.  Children can take a small amount of pocket money (no more than £10.00).  A 

packed lunch and snack will also be needed with a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). 

 

The trip would cost £20-00 per child which includes entrance to the park, Safari drive through of 

the animals, wristband to enjoy all the rides and the cost of the coach.  

 

Please sign the permission slip at the end of this letter and return it to your child’s class teacher as 

soon as possible.  The last day for payment is Thursday 16th June 2022, you can either make 

payment online or come to the main school office and pay by card.  Unfortunately, we no longer 

accept CASH. 

 

We hope to have a fun day out! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs. S. Lea 

Headteacher 

 

I give permission for my child ___________________________________class _________ to 

attend the trip to West Midland Safari Park on Thursday 30th June 2022. 

 

My child receives free school meals and will require a packed lunch. 

 

Signed _______________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Church of England   

V.A. Primary School 


